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Randall Magoon, Radiation Safety Officer
Construction Materials Testing, Inc.
1000 0 Detroit Avenue
Concord, California 94518

Dear Mr. Magoon:

Enclosed is an NRC Form 591 which indicates no violations of NRC requirements
were noted during our inspection at your job site at the U.S. Post Office in
Livermore, California (April 24, 1990) and at your Concord, California office
(April 25, 1990). A copy of this form and our report has been sent to the
California Department of Health Services.

Also enclosed is an NRC Form 3 (" Notice to Employees"). This form should be
displayed for yocr employees whenever radiography is performed at a federal
government facility.

The cooperation of you and your personnel during the inspection was
appreciated. '

Sincerely,

originc) signed by
,

H. Dean Chaney, Acting Chief
Nuclear Materials Safety
Section
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